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14 May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Summer School Census – Thursday 20 May 2021 

School Census Day this term is on Thursday 20 May 2021 and we shall be enjoying a 

special themed menu on this day. 

On Census Day our menu is as follows: 

• Beef Burger in a Bun served with wedges, BBQ beans and sweetcorn 

• Veggie Hotdog served with wedges, BBQ beans and sweetcorn 

• Ham Sandwich, Cheese Sandwich or Tuna Sandwich 

• Jacket potato with filling 

• Specialist diet (Dairy free, Gluten free, Vegan) 

The amount of funding received for the universal infant free school meals is also 

dependant on the number of children having a school lunch on this day. 

If your child is entitled to universal free school meals, and wouldn’t normally have a 

school lunch, we would ask that you consider allowing your child to take the 

opportunity to try a school meal on this day.  It also enables us to maximise the 

amount of funding that the school receives to support your child(ren). 

Please book your child’s meal selection as normal on ParentPay. If you have already 

booked a meal on ParentPay for this date you will need to make a new selection as 

your previous menu choice will have been deleted when the new themed menu 

was added. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support.       

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. B Rundle 

Head of School 
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